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Is your child due to start school in September 2021? 

 

Come and hear about all the fantastic learning at The Firs. We help 

children to develop a positive ‘growth mindset’, so they feel 

confident as a learner, to take on challenges and always aspire to 

achieve their very best.  We are a caring and nurturing school with 

our Saplings pre-school on site, making us a 2-9 school. 
  

Our tours this year will be slightly different as they will take place when the children have gone 
home.  You will be given a tour of our school by Sue A’Court, Office Manager and a talk by our 
Headteacher, Adam Campbell where a maximum of 5 people will be booked onto a tour/talk at 
any one time. 
 
All the tours/talks will be from 4.00pm - 5.00pm and the dates available are:- 
 
Monday 5th October                                                 Tuesday 3rd November 
Friday 9th October                                                    Tuesday 9th November 
Tuesday 13th October 
Friday 16th October – (now Full). 
 
Can you please telephone the school office on 01525 402735 to book your appointment and tell 
us how many adults will be attending.  Due to the current situation regarding COVID-19, 
unfortunately, we will be unable to accommodate children at this event.  If you choose our 
school for your child, we hope that there will be opportunities during the year when your child 
can visit as part of the transition process. 
 
As we have been emailing a number of parents, we may have to provide you with an alternative 
date if there is already the maximum booked in for the date you choose. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
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